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Jim O’Toole 620-724-8536        620-724-3225 c

Ronnie O’Toole 620-632-5165  620-724-2754 c

Tim O’Toole 620-724-8990       620-238-0430 c

DAUGHTERS OF ISABELLA 
The Daughters of  Isabella meeting for TUESDAY, APRIL 10 
will be canceled due to the ladies working the Blood Drive that 
day. The CircleÕs (95) Anniversary celebration will be 
rescheduled for the May 8 meeting.  More information later. !

TEENS ENCOUNTER CHRIST (TEC) 
If  you are a high school junior or older, come on a journey 
with your peers through the Paschal Mystery of  Christ though 
stories, discussions, Mass, prayer, music, game activities and 
fun.  TEC is a high energy, Spirit-directed Faith experience. 
There are 2 TEC retreats this summer, June 2-4 in Hutchinson 
& July 14-16 in St. Paul! For more information, visit http://
catholicdioceseofwichita.org/faith-tec/tec or call Paula Sevart 
at 724-7585. Parents, please encourage your youth to attend!   !

TOTUS TUUS 2018 
Totus Tuus week is scheduled for June 24-29, 2018 at St. 
Michael, Girard.  Mark your calendars now!  This fun-Þlled 
faith experience is open to all incoming 1st graders thru high 
school graduates. Grades 1-6 attend during the day and MS/
HS students meet in the evening. 			!

ST. PAUL’S GROUP MEETING 
The next meeting will be Sunday, Apr. 15 at 1pm at the KOC 
building in Pittsburg.  The St. PaulÕs Group is for single seniors. 
Hostesses will be Mary Cashero, Loyola Puckett and Mary 
Bow.  We will be collecting money for the StoneÕs Throw 
Dinner Theater trip on May 20. Price of  $22 includes trip, 
dinner and play.  Hope to see you there.  Call Maxine 
(231-7802) or Rosemary (231-4594) with questions. !

PRAYERS FOR OUR PARISHIONERS 
Please pray for Gerald Azember, Audrey Casassa, Gerald 
Davied, Mary Davied, Gary Dowling, Wayne Kanute, Ron 
Lallemand, Crystal Larmer (Marilyn BradshawÕs sister), Ruth 
Leritz, Donna Little, Herman Masser, Rhaysa Velazquez 
Paoni, Janice Madl Pennewell (daughter of  Alban Madl), 
Marie Pyle, and Tom Weston who are ill or in need of  prayers.  !

REFLECTION ON THE MASS 
Enter more deeply into the Mystery of  Jesus in the Eucharist. 
A Reßection on the Holy SacriÞce of  the Mass: Tuesday, April 
10, 2018 from 7pm - 8:30pm at the Spiritual Life Center.  An 
Evening Theology Institute Class presented by Janet Moore.  
Through the heart of  Mary and Scripture, and some of  the 
literally hundreds of  Miracles of  the Eucharist, we will 
contemplate the Mystery of  Jesus poured out for us in the Holy 
SacriÞce of  the Mass. Come, learn, be amazed and moved as 
we prayerfully reßect on the InÞnite Love, Power and Mystery 
of  Christ Ð ALIVE and WITH US today! 

!
FIRST COMMUNION 

Congratulations to the children of  St. Michael & St. Joseph 
parishes on their reception of  the sacrament of  First 
Communion this weekend!  What a special day it is not only 
for each of  them but also for their families. Pray that God will 
continue to bless and watch over these special young people 
and help them to understand the importance of  the Eucharist 
in their lives. A special word of  thanks to all those who helped 
prepare the children for this special day.  May God reward 
them for their ministry to our parish community!  

Natalie Benso	 	 Easton Clark 
Jacob Kocur	 	 Regan Oplotnik 
Brayden Reese	 	 Jaxton Smith 
Gianna Waterman !

LENTEN RICE BOWLS 
If  you have not yet turned in your rice bowl, please return it to 
PSR next week. Thank you for your support this year!   !

MIDWEST WINEFEST 
The Midwest Winefest is celebrating 23 years!  This yearÕs 
event will be April 26-28.  Funds raised from Midwest Winefest 
have totaled more than $4.6 million dollars which directly go to 
support the Guadalupe Health Foundation and in turn are 
used to support their primary beneÞciary, Guadalupe Clinic. 
Grants from Guadalupe Health Foundation make it possible 
for Guadalupe Clinic to provide necessary medical treatment 
and services to those most in need in the Wichita community.  
The Foundation is key to the long-term success and growth of  
Guadalupe Clinic and the services they provide to the working 
poor and underserved living among us.  Enjoy friends, sample 
fabulous wine and food while you stroll through Wichita's 
historic Old Town District. New this year, VIP at Distillery 244 
offers exclusive wines and food from Greystone Steak & 
Seafood, as well as access to all other Walkabout venues. For 
more information, go to midwestwinefest.org. !!
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 Sunday       10:00 am           8:00 am

    CONFESSION   GIRARD                ARMA 
       Saturday              2:00-2:30 pm       3:15-3:45 pm 
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Rectory: (620) 724-8717 
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PARISH WEBSITE:  
www.stmichaelgirard.com

A big ÒThank YouÓ to  
our advertisers.  Please 

support them!

Your business’s advertisement here helps 
offset our parish’s bulletin expenses - 

and gets your business noticed!

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 
 Fridays from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm

Mass Schedule and Intentions for  Apr. 7 - 15
Apr. 7 Saturday  4:00pm  Steve Stefani     Arma 
     5:30pm    Patty Haderlein   Girard 
 8 Sunday     8:00am    Fred Bogina    Arma 
     10:00am  For the People    Girard
 9 Monday  NO MASS 
 10 Tuesday  5:30pm    No Intention    Arma 
 11 Wednesday 6:30pm  Pete DeLang         Girard 
 12 Thursday   8:00am  No Intention     Arma 
    8:30am-12:30pm Adoration    Arma 
 13 Friday  7:00am     Robert Butler    Girard 
    8:00am-6:00pm Adoration    Girard 
 14 Saturday  4:00pm  John & Elvina Buche   Arma 
     5:30pm    Greg Evans    Girard 
 15 Sunday     8:00am    For the People   Arma 
     10:00am  Jim Davied     Girard

From ! Pa"or

Altar Ministers for Next Weekend
Next Saturday    Next Sunday 
    4/14/18                 4/15/18 
    5:30 pm        10:00 am !
Broc & Kaleb Scales  Cory Puckett & 
       Gage Born 
   
Janel Scales         Austin & Chelsea Smith
   
Donna Martin    Michelle Puckett 
   
Ryan & Savannah   Michael & Joni Benso 
Ashmore family    family

Altar     
Servers: !!
EMHC: !
Lector: !

Gift 
Bearers:

  If  you ever go to confession and cannot remember an 'act of  contritionÕ, all 
you have to say is ÒLord, have mercy on me, a sinnerÓ. That is one of  the ofÞcial 
ways to say the act of  contrition. There are others that you can use; what you 
say does not have to be the standard that most of  us learned when we were 
learning how to go to confession. One thing I suggest goes along with what a lot 
of  spiritual advisors say. The spiritual advisor would say it is a good thing to 
pray before you go to bed adding that part of  that 'night prayer' can be an 
examination of  conscience, that is, looking at your day to determine how we 
might have lived better spiritually. That would be a time to unofÞcially ask God 
to forgive our daily faults by saying an act of  contrition. If  we say this prayer on 
a regular basis then when it is time to 'ofÞcially' receive God's forgiveness in the 
confessional, it will be easy for us to truly say our act of  contrition. 
 Today (Sunday), we have seven of  our children who will be receiving 
communion for the Þrst time. That means they have also received the sacrament 
of  reconciliation at least once. It is a good time for all of  us to remember the 
importance of  God's mercy as we celebrate the Sunday of  Divine Mercy. Where 
more do we know and experience the mercy of  God than in the confessional. It 
is our opportunity to know that God is coming to us in a different way than 
communion but also a real way as we sense the forgiveness of  the sacrament. 
Jesus said to the apostles, ÒWhose sins you forgive are forgiven them...Ó It is in 
the sacrament of  confession that we can hear the priest say the words of  God 
that we are absolved from our offenses against Him. That is a feeling like no 
other. I too love to hear the priest who hears my confession say those words...I 
absolve you.
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Collections

Last Week July 2017 to date

Contributions $2,855.00 $102,323.85

Children’s Offering $30.75 $645.16

Expenses - March $4,842.75 $84,979.71

Over / (Under) $17,989.30

Building Fund Contributions $820.00

Building Fund Loan Balance $71,675.39
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